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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 
Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no 
representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 
whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any 
part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
DATA BREACH

This is a voluntary announcement by Bossini International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”).

On or about 3 June 2020, the Company became aware of unauthorised access to the data 
of customers of the Group with E-commerce accounts and/or that are members of the 
Group’s loyalty programmes. The leaked files do not contain any information on the 
identification card numbers and credit card numbers or payment information of these 
customers, but contain the names of these customers, and their telephone numbers, email 
addresses, addresses, gender, and age range and/or month and year of birth.

Upon discovery, we took immediate action to contain the event and commenced a detail 
investigation with the assistance of a leading cyber security firm. With the steps taken, 
we believe that the data breach situation has been contained.

It is important to note that in order to complete the payment process made on the 
Group’s E-commerce platform, our customers are directed to a secure third party 
payment gateway. The Group’s customer database does not contain any credit card 
information and we do not possess nor store any customer credit card data on the 
Group’s systems.

The Company has reported the case to the police in Hong Kong.

We will continue to monitor the security of our systems and take further steps as 
necessary and as of now, to the best of our knowledge and that of our cyber security 
adviser, we have substantially secured the company’s systems.

*  For identification purposes only
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We regre t  th i s  unau thor i sed da ta  access  and have se t  up an emai l  ho t l ine 
customerservices@bossini.com at which customers can contact us to address any 
concerns that they may have.
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